2021, Finally!
Ah, 2021! There’s something about a new beginning – that
feeling of turning the page, writing a new chapter in our
lives, and dreaming of the possibilities beyond the horizon.

It wasn’t that long ago that we were wrapping up 2019 here at
Stuller, gearing up for a fresh start in a new year. We had
hustled through the holidays, feeling that we achieved a great
deal in partnership with you. We were excited about sharing
our new products and services with your teams in 2020. At the
top of our list was seeing you face to face at Bridge, Bench
Jeweler’s Workshop, training events, trade shows, and in your
hometown location during field visits. Everything seemed
possible and in order at that time.

And then, the world stopped.

The year 2020 happened and everything that came before was
defined anew and kept being redefined – over and over and
over. In the years to come, I anticipate a lot of ‘this and
that’ regarding the story of 2020. There will be historians
and pundits trying to make sense out of what is hard to make
sense of. It was stunning and unprecedented, and we had no
roadmap. Part of me felt like Forrest Gump – Run Forrest, Run!

But we did not run. Instead, we stood together and faced the
challenges in front of us. Zoom calls, curbside delivery, byappointment visits, new safety protocols, and home delivery
all jump started or expanded throughout the year. New skills,
new ways, new everything.

We have incredible plans to help you grow your business in
2021, and believe it or not, we owe a great deal to 2020. The
struggle has made us stronger, more agile, more
interdependent, and more committed. The battle felt personal
at times, and we had to constantly lean on each other to find
light in the day. We had to fill-in, step up, hold-on, say our
prayers, and have faith. Like you, we had our struggles, our
ups and downs, and our wins and losses along the way. All the
while, you kept on striving, fighting, and winning your own
battles; and we are grateful that we were able to assist.

Thank you for supporting us.

Matt Stuller founded the company on what seems like a very
simple premise today: If someone could have what the customer
needs, at the right quality, in stock, ready to ship, and
offer that product with a smile – that would probably be a
pretty good business model.

We are grateful to be at your service in 2021: full of hope,
energy, fresh ideas, lasting promises, and a new resilience
that we earned together.
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